
 
 

…AT THE PARK 
 

This year AAEM students in grades K-2nd and 3rd-5th will be having  
Family Holiday Picnics at the park. 

 
 

December 20th all 3rd-5th grade students and families. 
December 21st all K-2nd grade students and families. 

 
Permission forms have the exact times. ALL students must have a permission form to 

attend. Students walk across the street to the park with classrooms. 
 Students must attend school to walk to the park.  

 
Parents, younger siblings, family members- are able to meet the classes outside of the 
gates in the front parking lot and walk over to the park with students or meet the class 

at the park.  
 

All students will be provided a sack lunch.  
 

The Holiday Picnic at the Park Day is the Winter Celebration for the classrooms.  
 

All students may bring snacks, drinks and treats for the class on this day. Parents may 
also bring snacks, holiday treats, and drinks for the class.  

 
Parents may bring chairs, blankets, etc. to the park and set-up any time after 8am. 

Permission slips will have student arrival times.  
 
Students who do not have permission to attend or who are tardy and miss walking over 

with the classrooms will remain on campus in an alternative classroom.  
 
 

On December 20th (3rd-5th grade day), KONA Ice will be at the park  
selling Kona ($3-$5). 


